
“SOUTH  PARK”  CREATORS  ARE
COWARDS
Catholic  League  president  Bill  Donohue  comments  on  last
night’s episode of Comedy Central’s “South Park”:

The October 3rd episode of “South Park,” titled “A Boy and a
Priest,” portrayed molesting priests as pedophiles. This is
factually inaccurate: almost all the molesters—8 in 10—have
been  homosexuals.  Therefore,  the  cartoon-victim  characters
should have been depicted as adolescents, not kids.

In Hollywood, the creators of “South Park,” Trey Parker and
Matt Stone, are seen as courageous. They are really cowards.
It takes courage to tell the truth.

Contact:  Steve  Albani,  Comedy  Central’s  senior  VP,
Communications:  steve.albani@cc.com
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